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Freedom of Information Request 19 219 
 

Our Reference:   FOI 19 219 / AA / PB 
Name:      
Date:     21st October 2019 
Address:      
 

 
Dear  
 
Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Trust’s response below: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, please send me the following information about the trust. 
Number of fax machines currently in use. 
Number of faxes sent by the trust in July 2019 Number of faxes received by the trust in July 2019 Details of 
plans to decommission use of fax machines in line with national deadline. 
I look forward to receiving the information shortly. 
 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust (‘the Trust’) is currently working towards removing all fax 

machines by March 2020. 

The Trust has approximately 50 fax machines left to remove. 

The Trust does not record the number of faxes sent / received across the organisation. 

Kind regards, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust  
Mary Seacole Building 
Willerby Hill 
Willerby  
HU10 6ED 

 
https://www.humber.nhs.uk/about-our-trust/freedom-of-information-enquiry-form.htm 
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